
Dear Senator Courtney,
I am a constituent of yours, here in the Eglewood neighborhood.
I am writing to ask you to oppose SB 16. It is totally against our Oregonian values and philosopy for land use.
Please kill this bill.
Thank you for your service to our state.

Sincerely,
Cindy Kimball
1260 21st Street NE
Salem, Oregon 97301


